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Dhaka, 1 February 2021: 

Bangladesh firmly adheres to and promotes democratic ethos. We hope that the 

democratic process and constitutional arrangements will be upheld in Myanmar. As an 

immediate and friendly neighbour, we would like to see peace and stability in 

Myanmar. We have been persistent in developing mutually beneficial relations with 

Myanmar and have been working with Myanmar for the voluntary, safe and sustained 

repatriation of the Rohingyas sheltered in Bangladesh. We expect these processes to 

continue in right earnest. 

 


